
 

 

THE ROYAL NEW BRUNSWICK RIFLE ASSOCIATION (“RNBRA”) 

CALL FOR NOMINATIONS FOR THE RNBRA GOVERNING BOARD 

For the upcoming 2016/2017 year 

The Nominating Committee  hereby calls for nominations for the following positions to stand 

for election at our next Annual General Meeting in October: 

President 

1st Vice-President 

2nd Vice-President 

Three (3) Directors at Large 

Honorary Life Members (if any) 

For the officer positions, we will accept nominations signed by two regular members in good 

standing of the RNBRA. (see below regarding Honorary life members).  A biographic sketch of 

each nominee and a statement of the nominee indicating willingness to serve if elected shall be 

provided with each nomination. Email may be used for all of this. It is the responsibility of the 

nominator and seconder to provide this required information. 

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION OF NOMINATIONS WILL BE AUGUST 20, 2016! 

Regarding any nomination for Honorary Life Members, we call your attention to Article 11.3 of 

our Bylaws: 

“Any nomination for Honorary Life Members shall be made by the Nominating Committee 

or shall be signed by five regular members in good standing and forwarded to the 

Chairperson of the Nominating Committee within the established timeframe. Such 

nomination shall be accompanied by a biographical sketch of the Nominee indicating 

why the nominee should be so honoured. Nominations for Honorary Life Membership 

shall be very selective and infrequent.” 

Please email nominations to dscole@xplornet.com 

RNBRA Nominating Committee 

Don Coleman, Chair 

Conrad Leroux, Member 


